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Election Board meeting held in the Connie Lamar Room on January 4, 2024, started
at 9:41 am. Brian Jones, Becky McClure, and Clerk Bruder all were present. Presentation
by Commissioner Tim Beyer, on behalf of those persons advocating for a return to hand
counted paper ballots. Party was allotted 15 minutes and Election board allowed additional
time. Commissioner Beyer’s presentation exceeded the 15 minutes allotted for presentation,
Board refused to recognize additional speaker, When speaker refused to return to seat.
Election Board recessed until able to proceed with Board business.

Board returns from recess and Board members all speak regarding their decision to
continue using Microvote, and not paper ballots board confirms to continue resolution
previously passed on this issue. Polling locations are agreed upon with the change of
beginning on a Saturday at Town Hall instead of Whitestown Municipal. Board agrees to
try changing location and dates for Primary; locations and hours are confirmed upon
confirmation from locations. Brian Jones request Election Day only workers have the option
to work half day only; board agrees and allows 1 per party per location. Election board
discusses signage placement, this matter was put on hold until next meetings for further
review.

This meeting was recorded if further information is needed.

Meeting adjourned




